





ANNOUNCEMENT











CALL FOR ARTISTS


The Department of Arts and Cultural Affairs is accepting resumes for artists in visual, literary, performing and media arts for participation in an exciting after school arts education program. The program is offered primarily to local middle and elementary school students. The program offers competitive pay and great experience!





Applicants must have: an arts centered education and training, experience with exhibitions and performances, experience working with Youth-at Risk, and excellent communication skills.





Send inquires and resumes to:





Urban smARTS


Department of Arts and Cultural Affairs


City of San Antonio


P.O. Box 839966


San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966





Resumes must be postmarked by Friday, September 12, 1997.



















































































By Facsimile 207-7032








MEMORANDUM





August 27, 1997





To:	Lupe Vaquera


	City Clerk’s Office





From:	Eduardo Diaz


	Dept. of Arts and Cultural Affairs





Re:	Announcement to be published





Attached is a “Call for Artists” announcement to appear in the Employment/professional section of the San Antonio Express-News Sunday, August 31, 1997 and Sunday, September 7, 1997. Please call Lois Guchu at 222-2787 if you have any questions or if you need further clarification.
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